
From: Marjorie Abrams
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: DID
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 7:50:20 AM

I cannot attend the hearing, unfortunately.
Please enact this proposal to expand the DID. I
live in Lowertown at 8th and Wacouta.
I and my neighbors are constantly picking up trash, needles, and calling police for bad behavior in our
neighborhood.
Our neighborhood is a corridor to the listening house and their hours are not covering the need. The events at CHS
and Mears consistently increase trash and destructive activities in Wacouta Commons Park and along the street and
sidewalks.
Kids after school that are unsupervised, tear up the gardens and trash the playground and streets.
Help is mostly unavailable from police and parks and recreation. It’s getting less tolerable and many have express
interest in moving or have already moved away.
The cost for the DID is minimal for the service and a bargain, in my opinion.
Whether or not these services should already be provided with our taxes, the need remains and I want relief,
cameras, enforcement…

Marjorie Abrams

mailto:abramsmar@gmail.com
mailto:CouncilHearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us


From: John Gaglione
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: St Paul - Special Service District Service Charge
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 9:49:32 AM

Hello - I am a resident of Riverpark Lofts - 406 Wacouta St. St. Paul. 

I am not in favor of the Special Service District and related service charge.  

The basic services the 'new entity' is proposing should be provided by the existing St. Paul
infrastructure/government.  Clean and safe streets are not unusual requests and should be
provided by the city.

The creation of a new quasi-government entity simply allows Mayor Carter and existing city
government bureaucracy to shirk its responsibilities. 

Thank you - John Gaglione

mailto:johnvgaglione@msn.com
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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From: Kelly Hadac
To: info@spdid.org; *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Objections to Establishment of Comprehensive Downtown Improvement Special Service District (Public Hearing

July 17, 2024; Line Item 11; Ord 24-17)
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2024 4:06:03 PM
Attachments: Letter dated July 10, 2024 Objecting to Proposed Special Service District.pdf

Dear City Council:

Attached please find objections to the establishment of a Comprehensive Downtown
Improvement Special Service District.  Please place this on the meeting agenda.

Thank you.

Kelly Hadac, Esq.
Hadac Law Office PLLC
khadac@yahoo.com
(651) 895-6633

mailto:khadac@yahoo.com
mailto:info@spdid.org
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